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Friday 25th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Biddulph Remembrance Parade - Sunday 10th November. 
 
To remember our soldiers and veterans, the school are taking part in the annual 
Remembrance Parade and laying a wreath at Biddulph Town Hall.   
 
All children are welcome to attend, but must be accompanied by a parent or 
other responsible adult. If you and your child are able to attend, please confirm 
attendance via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
On the day, please gather on the road outside the Town Hall at 10.15am on 
Sunday 10th November.  
 
The parade will finish at 11.00am at the war memorial with a two minutes 
silence. Children should wear full school uniform.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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